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Hooksett, NH 03106 

(603) 518-5047 

(603) 518-5086 

cawley.sau15.net 
@hooksettcms 

Matthew Benson, Principal Anne Mulligan, Guidance Counselor 
Brad Largy, Assistant Principal Lea Maguire, Guidance Counselor 

March 17, 2021 

Dear Parents, 

I am excited to announce that the 8th Grade Recognition Ceremony will be held at 
Northeast Delta Dental Stadium, home of the New Hampshire Fisher Cats on Friday, 
June 11, 2021, at 9:00 am. The rain date would be on Monday, June 14, 2021 at the 
same time. The day of the Recognition Ceremony will be the last day of school for 8th 
grade students only. 

As of today each family will be allowed four tickets to the event.  Please note the 
number of tickets per family could be different based on the recommendations for social 
distancing from the Governor, CDC and guidelines set by the New Hampshire Fisher 
Cats. The event will be livestreamed and also recorded. 

Students should plan on wearing something light and summery.  Please do not wear 
formal dresses, sport coats and ties. In May, I will send out further information on 
acquiring tickets at no cost, parking and requirements for people attending the event. 

In addition, I will include the details of when students will be required to arrive. Students 
will not come to Cawley Middle School on this day. Parents will be required to provide 
transportation to and from Northeast Delta Dental Stadium. 

I am looking forward to sending out the Class of 2021 in style with a well-deserved and 
memorable 8th Grade Recognition Ceremony. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew Benson 
Principal 


